
i0-001
COMMENT

CL-00981

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Brian Decker <Bdecker@j anuscapitallaw.com>
Wednesday, January 20, 2010 1:03 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Disapproval of the planned Leverage Reduction

I am just a personal trader that trades my own account and completely disagree with the proposed change. Every
trader has the right to determine his own risk.. Individuals are warned and alternative investments like FOREX are
known as risky investments and should only represent a small percentage of a person’s portfolio. Please seriously
reconsider this measure as it is an individual’s right to determine their own risk appetite.

Best Regards,

Brian Joseph Decker
Sr. CRE Analyst
41oo Newport Place, Suite 820
Newport Beach, California 92660
Direct: (949)-474-1932 ext 321
Commercial Analytics Department: (949)-474-1932 ext 325
Bdecker@JanusCapitalLaw.com
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